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Carroll County Department of Fire & EMS is very excited to announce 

that all 14 volunteer fire companies in Carroll County have now signed 

the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the county and 

the fire companies. This agreement will allow us to place county staff in 

the fire stations and for volunteers and career staff to work together 

harmoniously. The signing of the MOU is a huge step forward in the 

creation of a combination career/volunteer fire department. The coun-

ty and the fire company presidents have been working toward this goal 

for over 16 months. Thank you to all involved for your hard work and 

cooperation, for asking the tough questions and having the discussions 

needed to get to this point. Great job! 


